
Patrick Duxbury 

From: Laurie Stephenson [lstephenson@wascomgt.com]

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2006 4:34 PM

To: Patrick Duxbury

Subject: RE: Letter from MVEIRB to Sidon International regarding EA status
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7/24/2006

Please accept this email as confirmation of our intention to proceed with the Environmental Assessment. Contrary to your 
not being contacted, I spoke at length with Mr. Bob Wooley in March and attempted by email to restart the process later 
that month. Given that we have come to a major loggerhead with personality clashes we have engaged Rescan to 
respond as a neutral third party to the IR. We are currently providing them with all the data and they will be contacting you 
directly.  
  
Yours truly, 
  
Laurence Stephenson 
Consultant  
  

From: Patrick Duxbury [mailto:PDuxbury@mveirb.nt.ca]  
Sent: Friday, July 07, 2006 10:10 AM 
To: kalawas@aol.com 
Cc: Mary Tapsell; Vern Christensen, Executive Director; balintd@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; gavin_more@gov.nt.ca; 
glen_mackay@gov.nt.ca; jmustafa@mvlwb.com; mcdonaldk@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; lstephenson@wascomgt.com; 
marcinkoskil@inac.gc.ca; rae_edzometisnation@theedge.ca; Lucianoa@theedge.ca; mike.fournier@ec.gc.ca; 
Paul_Cobban@gov.nt.ca; ramkm@yahoo.com; Robert Jenkins; Roy.scott@northwestel.net; lands&res@nsma.net; 
lands@nsma.net; stevecellis@yahoo.com; valerie@nsma.net 
Subject: Letter from MVEIRB to Sidon International regarding EA status 
  
Please refer to the attached letter 
  
Patrick Duxbury,  M.Sc. 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
P.O Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Phone: (867) 766-7062 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
email: pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca 
  


